
CS 2022-10 
 
Draft Recommendation: 
 
“That: 
 

1. Council authorize the User Fees, as set out in Report to Council 

CSBU 2022-026 from Beverley Hillier dated May 5, 2022; and 

 

2. That the User Fees be included in By-Law 2023-02, being a By-

Law to authorize User Fees for City Departments.”  

 

 

 


